
 

 

NOTICE: B2BHUB LIMITED is not a registered Company 

 

Further to the notice of 22 February 2023, this is to advise that B2BHUB Limited is 
not registered under the Companies Act No.25 of 2012. Consequently, it does not 
hold a license under the Company and Trust Service Providers Act No. 8 of 2010 to 
be able to engage in company service activities. 

The Vanuatu Financial Services Commission (VFSC) does not authorize this 
company to be its agent or representative in any form or manner and the VFSC is not 
liable for any loss arising from the conduct of such a company. The public must 
consult with the VFSC prior to dealing with any persons associated with the 
Company. 

Furthermore, the VFSC calls on any persons and or clients to firstly verify the 
legitimacy of a company by consulting www.vfsc.vu and  follow these simple steps; 

1. Confirm that the company is registered as a local company by conducting a 
register search. 

2. Consult the VFSC Company and Trust Services Act (CTSP) directory to 
determine whether the Company is licensed under the CTSP Act. 

3.  Consult the VFSC directory on licensed Companies under the Financial 
Dealers Licensing Act (FDL Act) to determine whether such company is a 
licensed company under the FDL Act  

For any further enquiries, please contact Mr. Webster Alilee of the Vanuatu Financial 
Services Commission,  

 

Branan Karae 
Commissioner 
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